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Comments: | am not in support of this proposal due to it's impact on the climbing community. Climbers have
struggled for years to settle on a code if ethics regarding bolting. A federal agency is meant to represent the
consensus of the American people and subjecting every bolt to arbitrary review will undermine that mandate.
Please don't take away the autonomy of local groups and stewards who have been caring for these places for
years.



